Dear XXXX, 

Thank you for your support to date for the plight of the coaching industry across the country. As an industry which feels largely forgotten by the Government your support has been appreciated. I am asking for your support once again as the coach industry faces the prospect of 10,000s of redundancies and the loss of 100s of businesses.   

OR 

I am contacting you to ask for your support to help avoid the prospect of 10,000s of redundancies and the loss of 100s of businesses from the coach industry. 

My business has been decimated by Covid-19 with unprecedented cancellations and a drop in future bookings.  While I am doing my utmost to remain solvent and am making use of the welcome job retention scheme I do expect to lose the majority of their revenue for the rest of 2020 and do not expect revenue to return to anywhere near pre-pandemic levels until the end of 2021
. 

Without revenue returning and the job retention scheme coming to an end in October I am likely to need to make staff redundant and reduce the size of my business
. This will not just impact me but on those that I employ and businesses from across the local area who I trade with. My business is far from an isolated incident and the coach industry’s trade body CPT has estimated that up to 40% of operators could go bust if support if not forthcoming. 

Coach tourism is vital for many people and is often their only way for some, especially older people, to enjoy a day out or holiday. The industry provides much needed footfall for attractions across the country and visitors to town and city centres. All of these places will see visitor numbers fall and the local economies suffer if the coach industry does not receive support. 

The Government can help the industry by:

· Helping to arrange for existing coach operator business finance agreements to be extended by 12 months
.
· Removing existing personal guarantees to ensure families are not left without a home. 
· Coach industry granted access to support available for leisure/retail industry

· Government funding to top up to viable daily coach rate for existing HTS, until end of spring term 2021

I hope you are able to urge the Government to provide immediate support to the sector to help ensure we can play our part in getting the economy moving.  

�CPT recommends adding in details about the impact on your own business in this section. Details such as total lost revenue or bookings cancelled will help. 


�The more you can say here about your own business the better 


�The more you can make these asks personal and highlight the benefits they will have on your business the better. 








